OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DISTRICT 1 » 1885 NORTH MCCULLOUGH ST. ¢ LIMA, OHIO 45801 » (419) 222-0055
JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR ¢ JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR ¢ KIRK SLUSHER, P.E., DISTRICT DEPUTY DIRECTOR

April 11,2016

American Electric Power
209 Wood St.

Fostoria, OH 44830

RE: HAN 75-14.39/ 75-1 Estimate
PID 87005

Mr. Jeff Meyers:

The Ohio Department of Transportation has received your 75-1. We have agreed to your
relocation plans and to the total number of poles affected by this project. However, we have
some disagreement on the number of poles that are reimbursable. As we discussed during our
meeting with Ken Prince, ODOT is granting you the authorization to proceed with the relocation
work. However, until ODOT Central Office Real Estate/ Utilities and AEP can agree on the
number of poles that are reimbursable, ODOT cannot agree to a dollar amount or the percent of
participation. Please start your relocation work and have it completed by the utility clear date of
December 31, 2016.

This letter serves as your permit for any relocation work for this project.
Respectfully,

Kirk Slusher, P. E.
District Deputy Director
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Duane Hackworth
District Utility Coordinator
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